
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAVING LIVES 
 

In 2020, PEPFAR supported the 
following achievements in Kenya: 

 
 
 
 

Life-saving antiretroviral 
treatment over 
1.1million people 

 
Voluntary medical male 
circumcision for HIV 
prevention for 121,592 
men 

 
Testing and counseling 
for approximately 5.5 
million people 

 
Care and support for 
732,159 OVC affected by 
HIV/AIDS 

 
Antiretroviral 
medications for 52,659 
pregnant women living 
with HIV to reduce the 
risk of mother-to-child 
transmission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEARN MORE 
 

Get the most up-to-date data on 
program results, expenditures, and 

planned funding at 
Data.pepfar.net 

 
PEPFAR.gov | @PEPFAR  

Facebook/PEPFAR | #EndAIDS2030 

 
 
 

Partnering to Achieve Epidemic Control in Kenya  
 
 
The United States is proud to support Kenya’s leadership in the global HIV/AIDS 

response. PEPFAR provides service delivery and technical assistance in Kenya to 

maximize the quality, coverage, and impact of the national HIV/AIDS response. 
 
Working together with the Government of Kenya, PEPFAR is aligning 

investments to scale up interventions that are most effective in the areas and 

populations with the highest burden of HIV/AIDS. 

 
PEPFAR is the U.S. Government initiative to help save the lives of those suffering from 

 
HIV/AIDS around the world. Since 2004, the U.S. Government has invested over 7 billion 

US Dollars in the HIV response in Kenya and is currently the largest global U.S. 

government HIV program. The relationship between the United States Government and 

the Government of Kenya is one of partnership. The PEPFAR Program is coordinated out 

of the PEPFAR Coordination Office and implemented by committed Kenyan and American 

technical staff of the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the 

Department of Defense (DOD) - U.S. Army Medical Research Unit / Walter Reed Project 

(USAMRU/WRP), Peace Corps and the U.S. Agency for International Development 

(USAID). This year, working closely with many partners, PEPFAR has saved millions of lives 

by supporting: 
 

• Life-saving antiretroviral treatment (ART) for 1.1 million men, women, 

and children 
 

• Over 52,659 HIV-positive pregnant women have received antiretroviral to reduce 

risk of mother-to-child-transmission (MTCT) during pregnancy and delivery this 

year alone 
 

• Caring for over 700,000 Orphans and Vulnerable children 
 

• Human resources for health, translating to $62,898,400.12 
 

• 3,670 HIV comprehensive care clinics 

 

PEPFAR Planned Funding in Kenya2 

FY 2021: $350 million 
 
For complete fiscal year trends, please see the PEPFAR Dashboards. 

 
Data reflect information available on the PEPFAR Dashboards and PEPFAR.gov, which represents planned new 
bilateral funding initially approved in the PEPFAR Country Operational Plans/Regional Operational Plans 
(COPs/ROPs) each fiscal year. As additional funding may be approved and made available after the initial COPs/ROPs 
submission, or to PEPFAR-supported countries that are not required to submit an annual COP/ROP, data on the 
Dashboards may not represent the final PEPFAR programmatic funding level in countries each fiscal year. 
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